ECM CORPORATION
10980 Guilford Road, Annapolis Junction, MD 20701

April 18, 2023

Dear Resident:

The Washington Suburban Sanitary Commission has contracted with ECM Corporation to install
new area water and Sewer house connections for Prince Gearges and Montgomery Counties.

Beginning at 9 a.m. on Thursday, April 20, 2023, ECM will close the sidewalk westbound MD-214(Central
Ave) between Brightseat Road and Norair Ave for Sewer Lateral installation.

Weather and progress Permitting, all sidewalk should reopen by 3 p.m. on April 21, 2023

Should you have any questions, Please contact ECM’s project manager Mr. David Constanza at 240-701-
6244 or david@ecmcorporation.net, or WSSC inspector, Mr. 443-938-4062 or
Brandon.Fenzel@wsscwater.com

Sincerely,
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Mauricio Hernandez

Assistant Project Manager, ECM Corp



